
 
 

From: Bill Allard   
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 9:56 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application for minor variance 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Application number A-2024-0168 
I support the request for a minor variance as described in the above application number for 8 
Palgrave Crescent. 
I authorize the posting of this correspondence on the agenda. 
 
Bill Allard 
9 Palgrave Crescent 
Brampton, ON 
L6W 1E1 
 
 


